
   

 

        

            IQRA APPEALS TIMETABLE 2023/2024 

Reception Appeals  

14th May 2024 Deadline date for appeals from parents who are unhappy with their school allocation. 

May 2024 The clerk (Iqra) will acknowledge receipt of your appeal form within 15 working days. 

If you do not hear anything within that time, please telephone 01753 520018, to check that the form has been received. 

June to July 2024 Parents will receive 10 school days’ notice of the date and time of your appeal. You will be informed by the Independent Appeal 

Clerk the procedure to be followed at the appeal. You will also be sent a copy of the admission authority's statement before 

the hearing. 

June to July 2024 Independent Appeal Panels meet to consider appeals from parents/carers who are unhappy with their school allocation. 

June to July 2024 The panel clerk will send out the decision letters within 5 school days of the hearing wherever possible. 

In-Year appeals  

Sept 2023 to Jul 2024 Appeals lodged outside the normal admission round will be heard within 30 school days, following the receipt of the appeal 
form. 
 

 


